
Parish Council News in lieu of August meeting. 
 

Just talked it through with Ashley and we can see no immediate need 

for an August meeting - you can all have a little break :) 

 

I will be out on site at 4pm tomorrow to meet with TFB to discuss the 

feasibility study for a crossing in the High Street so may see some of 

you there. 

 

Few bits to add:- 

 

1. The sign for the bin asking residents not to deposit dog waste in the 

litter bin has arrived - will give to Ashley tomorrow 

 

2. There are 3 cheques which I have written which need a signature, 

will hopefully get them signed tomorrow. For your information they 

are:- 

 

Aylesbury Mains       chq 482         £50.88 

Ann-Marie Davies     chq 483         £370.94 

AVALC                      chq 484         £20.00 

 

3. Consideration of donation to the Church towards the upkeep of the 

footpath will be placed onto the September agenda for decision. 

 

4. I will notify Community Impact Bucks of our plans to hold our 

next meeting on Tuesday 9 September and invite them to attend. 

 

Please let me know if you have any issues with any of the above. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ann-Marie Davis (Parish Clerk) 




